


[bookmark: _Hlk83290213]Dear Parent/Guardian,  

As you are aware, year 11 is a very important time in your child’s schooling. One of the reasons that it is important is because your child has to make important plans with regard to what they intend to do once they receive their GCSE results. 

On Thursday 4th November, we have invited a number of local colleges in to school so that you and your child can come along to speak to college staff and students, and even apply to college whilst they are there. The evening will start at 5pm and will last until approximately 7pm. This event will take place in the sports hall.

I hope that you will be able to join us for this event and look forward to seeing you on the night. Below is a reply slip to confirm your attendance. If you could fill this in and return the reply slip by Friday 22nd October.  

Also, throughout this year the school website will be constantly updated with key information relating to college open evenings. It is suggested that you attend these events to get a feel for the colleges and to ensure that you and your child are able to make informed decisions. 

Yours faithfully, 






Miss G Beckett
Head of Careers  


College Evening Reply Slip

Name: _________________________________________________    Form: ____________________

My child is interested in the following colleges:

· SJR - St John Rigby College (Sixth Form College)
· Wigan & Leigh College (Vocational Courses)
· Winstanley College (Sixth Form College)
· West Lancashire (Vocational Courses)
